



January 8, 2015

Leslie Bender Sacred Heart Academy High School 3175 Lexington Road Louisville, Kentucky 40206

Dear Leslie:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the 2014 NFHS Coaches Association *National Coach of the Year* in the sport of Girls Golf. The NFHS Coaches Association is the **official** professional organization for coaches of the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS). This is indeed an honor when you consider that you have been selected from all coaches throughout the country in your sport category.

The following criteria was used in selecting our national coaches of the year: career coaching record, community service, involvement in other school activities, involvement in your profession at local, state, and national levels, and your basic philosophy of athletics. In recognition of this singular honor, you will be awarded a plaque. The plaque will be sent to your state's high school athletic/activities association to be distributed to you at an appropriate time. We have enclosed a ring/watch order in case you are interested in ordering one.

Your award will be recognized in our online publication *NFHS Coaching Today*. We would be pleased to include a photograph of you as well if you could send us one (head and shoulders shot, please, preferably in color). Please send your photograph to the following address by February 16, 2015: Barb Johnson, NFHS, P.O. Box 690, Indianapolis, IN 46206. Digital photos may be e-mailed to bjohnson@nfhs.org.

Once again, congratulations on this prestigious honor. Thank you for your contributions to the high school student athletes of America.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Gardner

Rober B. Sander

NFHS Executive Director

RBG/JA:bgj

c: Donna Moir
Julian Tackett

Jeff Arbogast Chair, NFHS Coaches Association Advisory Committee



January 8, 2015

Dale Mueller Highlands High School 2400 Memorial Parkway Ft. Thomas, Kentucky 41075

Dear Dale:

Congratulations! We are pleased to inform you that you have been selected as the 2014 NFHS Coaches Association *National Coach of the Year* in the sport of Football. The NFHS Coaches Association is the **official** professional organization for coaches of the National Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS). This is indeed an honor when you consider that you have been selected from all coaches throughout the country in your sport category.

The following criteria was used in selecting our national coaches of the year: career coaching record, community service, involvement in other school activities, involvement in your profession at local, state, and national levels, and your basic philosophy of athletics. In recognition of this singular honor, you will be awarded a plaque. The plaque will be sent to your state's high school athletic/activities association to be distributed to you at an appropriate time. We have enclosed a ring/watch order in case you are interested in ordering one.

Your award will be recognized in our online publication *NFHS Coaching Today*. We would be pleased to include a photograph of you as well if you could send us one (head and shoulders shot, please, preferably in color). Please send your photograph to the following address by February 16, 2015: Barb Johnson, NFHS, P.O. Box 690, Indianapolis, IN 46206. Digital photos may be e-mailed to bjohnson@nfhs.org.

Once again, congratulations on this prestigious honor. Thank you for your contributions to the high school student athletes of America.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Gardner

NFHS Executive Director

Rober B. Harden

Jeff Arbogast

Chair, NFHS Coaches Association

Advisory Committee

RBG/JA:bgj

c: Brian Robinson
Julian Tackett